
Dear Rae - Here is a draft of a letter to renew - feel free to change,
correct, etc. Do you think we should include a tear-off on the bottom 

etc
of the page - adress, fill in blank with correct amount, - or is a more
personal letter with no tear-off more likely to produce results? Also,
should be enclose a self addressed stamped envelope to encourage return?
I enclose various receipts for stamps, post cards and xeroxing. There
is one postal expenditure - $4,62 - that I don#t have the receipt for,
but the rest is all receipted. Below is receipt for the $5.00.

February 1, 1982

Received from Rae Wasserman, Treasurer, Staten Island Council for Peace
and Justice»

$5.00 cash

ZaShirley ZavW-'
Secretary, S.I.C.P.J


